
      GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Thursday, February 6, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheesy Taco Meat 

   Hot Dog 

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: Carson Turner  

   Grace Turner 

 

1. Attention all Winter Sports teams! This includes Boys Basketball, Cheerleading, 

Wrestling and Girls Volleyball.  Team photos will take place on Monday February 10th 

after school in the gym.  If you have already returned your uniform to your coach you 

will arrange with your coach to get changed before the photos take place. ALL members 

must attend the team photos – individual photos are optional.  See your coaches if you 

have any questions. 

 

2. The PBIS store will be open this Friday, remember to bring your tiger stripes that you 

have received for being safe, ready, and respectful in order for you to purchase items. 

 

3. Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school Friday until 4 p.m. in the culinary arts 

room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  New members 

are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. 

Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone after school! 

 

4. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will head to the pool today to 

test our ROVS on some of the props and challenges. Please have your ride arranged to 

pick you up from Gurrie at 5:30. See Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend. 

 

5. Stage Crew will have a meeting, today after school, in room 107. We will discuss the 

upcoming Spring Variety Show and backdrop design. If you have any questions, talk to 

Mrs. Gjoni. Hope to see you there! 

 

6. Early Act will TODAY during lunch to start making bouquets for Valentine Day sales. 

7th graders will meet during 7th grade lunch in Mrs.Rupert’s room, and 8th graders will 

meet during 8th grade lunch in Ms.Zalewska’s room. Come to join in on the arts and 

crafts fun. Sales will begin next week and will raise money for the American Red Cross. 

See Mrs.Rupert or Ms.Zalewska for more information! 

 

 


